
 

 

 
 
Dear Valued Patient, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I’m writing to personally share that as 
of July 7, 2025, I will no longer be seeing patients at our Palmdale office. 
This was not an easy decision, and it has been a true privilege to be a part 
of your care. 
 
Caring for patients in Palmdale has meant so much to me, and I am 
incredibly grateful for the trust you’ve placed in me over the years. Please 
know that your health and well-being remain my highest priority, and 
we’ve taken steps to ensure your care continues seamlessly. 
 
I’m pleased to share that Dr. Andrew Clark, a board-certified 
ophthalmologist and fellowship-trained retina specialist, will be taking 
over my patient care in Palmdale. Dr. Clark completed his medical and 
doctoral degrees through the highly regarded USC-Caltech MD/PhD 
program and received advanced surgical training at USC’s Roski Eye 
Institute. He is fluent in medical Spanish and deeply committed to 
providing personalized, accessible care. His clinical expertise includes 
diabetic retinopathy, macular degeneration, retinal detachment repair, 
and complex intraocular lens surgery. 
 
You are also welcome to continue your care with any of our other 
experienced specialists: 
 
Dr. Dilsher Dhoot – Specializing in Diseases & Surgery of the Retina, 
Macula, and Vitreous 
Dr. Ankur Gupta – Specializing in Medical Retina and Uveitis 
 
If you have any questions or would like to schedule an appointment, 
please don’t hesitate to contact our Palmdale office at (661) 951-9519. 
Our team is here to support you during this transition and beyond. 
 
Thank you again for allowing me to be a part of your care. It has been an 
honor. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
Dong Yang, MD 
California Retina Consultants 


